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November 30, 2022

Dear Patients and PFMC Staff,

I regret to inform you that I have taken a new position in Port Townsend. My last
day at PFMC will be December 30, 2022.

Over the next few weeks, I will be available to help transition care to current
providers at PFMC. I have no concerns that the care you have received at PFMC

will continue to be outstanding. It has been my pleasure to be part of your care.

I would like to thank the PFMC partners and staff for sharing this great experience
over the last year.

Sincerely,

Samuel Shirk, M.
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